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Hello everyone, hope you are all enjoying this lovely weather. We are delighted to be able to report 
the return of some key annual Beaucroft events. We held our Middle and Senior Department Sports 
Day this week. It was wonderful to see so many parents joining us to cheer on their children for this 

fun event. There was a fabulous team spirit, with the Blue Team becoming the eventual winners!  
 

We have also hosted our Transition Afternoon, where our whole school  gets into its September clas-
ses for the afternoon. This was a success and it was lovely to be able to meet so many of our new stu-

dents and their families. We look forward to welcoming them again in September.  
 

At the end of June we said goodbye to our Year 14 students with an emotional Leavers’ Assembly where 
we were able to reflect upon all they had achieved during their time at Beaucroft. It was wonderful to 

see how proud they were and how much they had progressed. We wish them every success as they ven-
ture onto the next stage of their lives. Next week we celebrate and reflect again at our Year 11 Leavers’ 

Assembly and annual Awards Ceremony. Before that we have the Leavers’ Prom where we get the 
chance to celebrate again—this time on the dance floor! 

 
Our Parent/Teacher Association (Friends of Beaucroft) remain busy and have planned a fun filled Jubilee BBQ 
which is being held this Friday (8th July) on the school field from 5.00pm. We look forward to seeing many of 

you there. 
 

Diane Makariou and Joe Barnett 

Dates for the diary: 

 

Last day of Summer 
Term—20th July 2022 

 

INSET days—1st and 2nd September 2022 

 

First day of Autumn Term for  

students—5th September 2022  
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Covid Message:  
 
 
Sadly we have seen an increase in the 
number of confirmed and suspected 
Covid cases across the school this week. 
If your child presents as being unwell, 
please could you support us in protecting 
our community as best we can by keeping 
them at home until their symptoms have 
gone. 
 
 
Thank you so much for your ongoing support.  
 

Speech and Language Provision 

We are extremely excited to be announcing a new appointment to the Beaucroft Staff team 
from September. Rebecca Williams, qualified SaLT, will be joining us as a Full Time member of 
staff to support our students to further develop their communication skills. Rebecca brings with 
her a wealth of experience of working with students with additional needs and is very much 
looking forward to her new role here. Rebecca will be replacing our current SaLt team and will 
continue to support students alongside developing our in class support to benefit a wider num-
ber of students and further embed our Total Communication approach.  


